NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON THE ADOPTION OF THE PROPOSED BUDGET FOR
FISCAL YEAR 2019-2020
FOR THE CITY OF BEAVERTON

Please take notice that a public hearing will be held with the City of Beaverton City Council on the
proposed FY2020 general operating budget on Tuesday, May 28, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at the Cedar River
Room on the 2% floor of the Beaverton Activity Center, located at 106 Tonkin Street, Beaverton, MI,
48612.

The anticipated property tax millage rate proposed to be levied on July 1, 2019 to support the
proposed FY19 budget will be a subject of this hearing (FY2020 time period - July 1, 2019 thru
June 30, 2020).

The public has the right to provide written and oral comments on the budget. A copy of the budget
proposed for adoption is available for public inspection in the Beaverton City Clerk’ s Office (located
at Beaverton City Hall, 124 W. Brown Street, Beaverton, MI 48612), the Gladwin County District
Library (Beaverton Branch), and on the internet at www.beavertonmi.org.

The Beaverton City Hall, Beaverton Activity Center and Gladwin County District Area Library
(Beaverton Branch) are all barrier-free. If further assistance is needed, handicapped citizens should
contact the City Manager at Beaverton City Hall.

The City of Beaverton will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such as signers
for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at the meeting, to
individuals with disabilities at the meeting/hearing upon 24-hours’ notice to the City of Beaverton.
Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the City of Beaverton
by writing or calling the following:

Heath Kaplan, City Manager
Beaverton City Hall
124 W. Brown Street
P.O. Box 477
Beaverton, MI 48612
(989) 435-3511
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